
Feburary 2, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND FEDEX 

Executive Director 
NHPUC 
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 

Re: North American Power and Gas, LLC 
Competitive Electric Supplier 
Quarterly Report 
DM 12-138 

Dear Executive Director Howland: 

North American Power and Gas, LLC respectfully resubmits its Quarterly Report 
for the 4th Quarter of 2020, with added corrections.

If you have any questions concerning this Report, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at shadre.carrington@champion.energy or 713-417-9567. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Shadre Carrington 
Legal Admin  
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